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DATES TO REMEMBER 

Term 2 

Friday 19th May—Y5/6 ISS 

St Christopher’s—AWAY 

Friday 26th May –Y5/6 

ISS—BYE 

Friday 26th May—Whole 

School Assembly—3pm 

Mon 29th May—Thurs 1st 

June—Book Fair 

Thurs 8th June—Y3/4  

Scienceworks Excursion 

Mon 12th June—KING’s 

Birthday—NO SCHOOL 

Wed 14th June—Fri 23rd 

June Y3/4 Swimming 

Thursday 22nd June Y56 

Reptile Encounters  

Incursion 

Friday 23rd June Last day 

of Term 2 

 

 

Available at the 

school office 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Open Morning  

This morning we had a wonderful turn out for our Open Morning and we hope that families 

enjoyed the opportunity to see a snapshot of what our students get up to in their day.  

These occasions always provide such positive experiences and interactions for our students, 

and we thank you for supporting them through your attendance. In addition to classrooms 

being open, our School Captains conducted school tours with new families, while our  

Cooking Group served tea/coffee and fresh scones they had made. Our new families were 

also treated to a performance from our School Choir. 
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Riverlea Aged Care Choir Performance 

Last Friday Christine Caruana and myself accompanied our choir students to the Riverlea Aged Care home in Avondale 

Heights where they performed a number of songs. We were very proud of their performance and they certainly entertained 

and brightened up the day for the residents.  

After their performance, our students gave each of the ladies an orchid for Mother’s Day. Riverlea were so impressed by our 

students that they have asked us to visit again later in the year for Father’s Day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Canteen 

This week our school canteen reopened, and students have been enjoying the lunches as well as the 

over-the-counter sales during recess and lunch. The canteen is open four days a week, Monday, 

Wednesday, Thursday & Friday.  (Information on ordering on pages 12 & 13) 

Oval 

Although some of the works over the last holidays were delayed slightly due to poor weather conditions, there has been 

plenty of action and progress over the last few weeks. The contractors are very close to laying the crushed rock which will 

also mean that they are not reliant on dry weather conditions as much. We have been advised that the oval should be  

completed by the end of June. 

Have a nice weekend 

Victoria Graham 
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BOOK CLUB 

 Book Club Issue 4 Catalogue has been distributed, 

If you are interested in placing 

an order please do so by 

      WEDNESDAY, JUNE 7th, 2023 

Using Scholastic Book Club LOOP online  

ORDERS ARE NOT TAKEN THROUGH THE SCHOOL OFFICE 

 

BOOK FAIR NEWS 
There will be an opportunity on 

Friday 26th May where  

students that are unable to 

attend Book Fair the following 

week will be able to purchase 

books during the day. The office 

will make an announcement to 

advise when this is happening.  
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